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systems. 
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Process 
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regulatory agencies in 
different countries 

1 1      2 2  2   2 

C
O

4
 Post approval regulatory 
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The various approaches for 
development of novel drug 
delivery 
Systems 
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 The understanding of critical 
variables (material and 
process) for the development 
of novel drug/ gene delivery 
systems. 
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 The formulation, evaluation 

& application of novel drug/ 
gene delivery systems. 
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 The use raw data and derive 
the pharmacokinetic models 
and parameters the best 
describe the process of drug 
absorption, distribution, 
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 History of Computers in 
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Novel drug delivery system. 
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pharmaceutical formulation 
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The use raw data and derive 
the pharmacokinetic models 
and parameters the best 
describe the process of 
during absorption, 
distribution, metabolism 
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 The formulation and 

evaluation of novel drug 
delivery systems 
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Enter Correction levels 1, 2 or 3 as defined below: 

1. Slight (Low) - upto 30%                            2. Moderate (Medium) – above 30% and upto70%                3. Substantial (High) – above 70% 

------ 

So on…….. (1st semester to last semester) 


